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Thank you. 

Last Sunday’s Offertory £230.66 + £102.50 SO’s 

 

PRAY THE ROSARY  
EVERY DAY FOR AN 

END TO THE  
PANDEMIC 

Please pray for the sick and housebound especially 
 Catherine Dunbar, Anne Simpson, Peter Simpson, Ron Hunt, 

John Notley, Peggy Thompson, Irene & John Smith  
and Margaret Scrubbs. 

We have a Parish Facebook page – St Joseph’s Catholic Church Tadcaster  
https://m.facebook.com/150StJosephs/  

You can click on this  link to join in and keep in touch with your friends in the church community.  

 

Holy Mass—Live Streamed  Tadcaster St Joseph’s w/c Sunday 2nd May, 2021  
 

   

2   Sunday             9.00am   FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER   Intention:  priest’s intention 
 
 
 

5 Wednesday     10.00am Weekday of Easter       Intention:  priest’s intentiont 

     
9   Sunday             9.00am   SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER   Intention:  priest’s intention 

St Joseph’s Church, Tadcaster 
Holy Mass on Sunday  

with a congregation (No toilet facilities) 
Please book a seat by phoning or texting 07763 028982   

—————— 

Wednesday Holy Mass 10.00am  
With congregation—No booking necessary 

 

Fr John Newman’s Farewell and Thank you 
 

  I have completed almost 5 years as your Parish Priest. 
In that time I’ve experienced love, acceptance  

and encouragement as your pastor and friend. Thank you.    
 

Your prayers and understanding are much appreciated as I 
venture into a new stage of priestly and contemplative life.  

 
On 11th July I shall give thanks at God’s Holy Altar for forty 
graced years of active service as a priest of the Diocese of 

Leeds.  You shall all be part of the thanksgiving offered on that 
day and will be often in my prayers in the years ahead. 

. 
Fr John 

 
 

“Love is proved by what we do 
when things get tough.”  

 
Jeanette Flood 

Government COVID Guidance 
  

We are able to continue to hold communal celebrations of Mass 
during the present pandemic.  However, it is important that we  

look after one another and remain vigilant, especially given the 
increased transmission rate of the Coronavirus variants. The use 
of face-coverings, hand sanitisation and social distancing (face – 

hands – space) remain the most effective ways to enable every-
one to attend Mass safely. It is also important that we pay atten-

tion to the way we arrive and leave, the church building and 
premises;  observing strict social distancing. 

 
Tadcaster St Joseph’s Jubilee Well 

See new photos of our Tanzanian deep-bore well 
and the well-wishers on our website 

 

YOUR NEW PARISH PRIEST  
from 15th August: 

Fr Sean Molloy 
Canon Tim Swinglehurst will stand-in 

from 1st May  
until Fr Molloy’s arrival. 

Rest in Peace 

Please pray for those who have recently died especially  
Eric Barnes and for all whose  

Anniversaries occur at this time especially Brian Murphy, 
Eustace Krychiwskyj and Patrick Joseph Hopkins. 
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